
Report of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee to the Council meeting of 17 February 2005 

4. APPOINTMENT OF ALTERNATES - CANTERBURY WASTE SUBCOMMITTEE MEMBERS 
 
 The Subcommittee considered a report from the Committee Secretary outlining the provisions within 

the Constituting Agreement which allowed member councils to appoint up to two alternates for their 
member on the Subcommittee. 

 
 The Subcommittee resolved that those member councils which had not yet done so give 

consideration to the appointment of an alternate, or alternates, for their member on the Canterbury 
Waste Subcommittee. 

 
 


